Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

REGIONAL UTILITY AUTHORITIES
Peace River/Manasota Regional Water Supply Authority
The Peace River Manasota Regional Water Supply Authority announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, June 1, 2022, 10:30 a.m.

PLACE: Charlotte County Administration Center, Commission Chambers, Room 119, 18500 Murdock Circle, Port Charlotte, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Board of Directors will convene to discuss potential revisions to the 2005 Master Water Supply Contract and review the ‘Future Water Supply Procedure’ established in the Master Water Supply Contract.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Peace River Manasota Regional Water Supply Authority, located at 9415 Town Center Parkway, Lakewood Ranch, Florida 34202, by emailing peaceriver@regionalwater.org, by calling (941) 316-1776, or by visiting www.RegionalWater.org.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 2 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: (941) 316-1776. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: peaceriver@regionalwater.org or (941) 316-1776.
